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Construction Newsletter No. 1 May 22, 2015 

Thank you for your interest in the Main Street Renewal Project!  Construction has begun and 

the City would like to ensure you are kept informed.  This bi-weekly Newsletter will attempt to 

give you the latest information on what we are working on, what we plan to accomplish in the 

next two weeks and how all of this will impact your daily life or commute.  The Newsletter will 

also be used to answer frequent questions we receive and to explain some of the exciting work 

happening in your community!  It will be an important communication tool to be shared by e-

mail and will be posted on the City website.  If you have an idea on what should be covered in 

our Newsletter, please send it to us.  This Newsletter is for you; help us help you! 

On-Going 

Karson Konstruction has moved in!  They have set up their construction office at 141 Main 

Street just north of Oblate Avenue.  Here’s what they are working on: 

 Utility locates 

 Tree removal and tree protection 

 Removal of asphalt and concrete base 
north of Hawthorne Avenue 
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Up-Coming 

Karson Konstruction will focus their work between Echo Drive and Clegg Street for the first part 

of this construction season.  Here are their key objectives for the next two weeks: 

 Install sanitary sewer from just south of the Queensway to Hawthorne Avenue 

 Removal of asphalt and concrete base from the closed Northbound lanes (east side of 

Main Street from Lees Avenue to Clegg Street) 

 Continue with tree removals north of Clegg Street 

 Set-up for the watermain installation starting at Clegg Street 

 Retaining wall at Immaculata High School 

Traffic 

The section between Hawthorne Avenue and Lees Avenue is reduced from 4 lanes to 2 lanes 

(one lane in each direction).  Starting on May 25th (or on May 24th at 8pm to be precise), the 

two northbound lanes between Clegg Street and Lees Avenue as well as the northbound lane 

between Greenfield Avenue and Echo Drive will be closed to traffic.   
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Did you know? 

Just like you, before digging, our Contractor must contact Ontario One Call to request a locate.  

All underground infrastructure is identified in the field (by paint mark and flags) and on paper.  

These locates are refreshed once a month until the work is complete.  These locates are 

important to the Contractor and we ask the public to not remove or disturb them!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Accessible formats and communication supports are available, upon request, at the following 

link: https://app06.ottawa.ca/cgi-

bin/form.cgi?dir=accessibility_request&form=form_accessibility_en 
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